From: Carolyn Giese <lcsaouthouse@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 1:17 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA vote

CAUTION:External email.

Hello,

| am a resident of Chelan, WA, where | have owned a modest condo for two years since retiring from teaching
school at Holden Village, Chelan, WA. | have done what | can to ensure that | can afford to live here, applying
for the property tax reduction based on my income, etc. | have no problem living within my budget and feel
some security in that for my future. But permanent COLA increase would be the sensible thing to see happen
for people to continue to be able to live where they have made a home.

Please vote to make this increase a permanent one.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Giese

504 N Saunders #4

PO Box 1423

Chelan, WA 98816

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



